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YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
November 10, 2020 @ 11:00 A.M. (CT)

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting
561-570-4464; Conference ID: 549 528 47#

CALL TO ORDER
Arthur Obar called the meeting to order. There was a quorum present.


The following committee members were present by video/phone:

Travis Ephriam, Arthur Obar, Mary McKenzie, and Martha Compton
The following committee members were absent:

Jared Banta

Others present included:

Richard Williams, Debby Wood, Lauren Morris (CSC Staff)
Kevin Kidd, Sky Scott (Boys & Girls Club of Tabula Rasa) 

APPROVAL OF CONTRACT FOR IN-SCHOOL YOUTH ITN
Richard Williams reviewed a contract with Twin Oaks Juvenile Development, Inc. in the amount of $200,000 for services to in-school youth. The contract was awarded as part of the Services to In-School Youth ITN. Kevin Kidd, CEO of Boys and Girls Club of Tabula Rasa, presented information addressing how the contract will be executed and deliverables met for payment, as well as how program curriculum will benefit participants both now and in the future. Mr. Williams also noted that should the committee approve the contract, the dollar amount and conflict of interest with a board member would require the contract to be sent to the state before signing. Arthur Obar made the motion, Martha Compton seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to approve the contract with Twin Oaks Juvenile Development, Inc.
COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS
Committee Chair Travis Ephriam expressed his support for the efforts CSC staff are making regarding providing services to youth in the communities. 
ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business to discuss, Arthur Obar made the motion, Mary McKenzie seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to adjourn the meeting.


